
 

MINUTES OF THE TOWN OF BARNES 
ANNUAL TOWN MEETING 

Tuesday, April 21, 2020 
7:00pm at Barnes Town Hall 

 
(UNAPPROVED) 

 
The Annual Meeting of the Qualified Electors of the Town of Barnes was called to order 
at 7:00pm by Chairperson Christine Webb.  A roll call was taken to establish a quorum 
with Board Supervisors Seana Frint, Donna Porter, Susan Jansen and new elected 
supervisor Eric Neff in attendance.  Also present was Clerk-Treasurer Judy Bourassa. No 
electors were present. 
 
A motion was made (Neff/Frint) to recess/adjourn the Annual Meeting to May 21st at 7pm 
due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  A voice vote was taken, motion carried.      
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:05pm. 
 
                                                                                   Submitted by: Judy Bourassa, Clerk-Treasurer 

Ph.: 715-795-2782 Email: clerk@barnes-wi.com Fax: 715-795-2784 
 
                                                                         


